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	FORT LAUDERDALE POLICE CHIEF GRADUATES

	


Fort Lauderdale Police Chief Franklin Adderley recently graduated from the Federal Bureau of Investigation National Executive Institute.  He is the first African American Law Enforcement Executive in Broward County to graduate from the school.  Chief Adderley is the first Police Chief from Fort Lauderdale to graduate from this prestigious program since Chief Joe Gerwens graduated from the school 21 years ago.
The Federal Bureau of Investigation National Executive Institute was created by Former FBI Director Clarence Kelly in 1975.  The institute was created as the result of a national study that concluded there was a need for on-going executive-level training for America’s Police Executives.  Attendees of the National Executive Institute are selected through a nomination process.

The criteria for attendance in the National Executive Institute are limited to Chief Executive Officers, top executives from the largest law enforcement agencies in the United States, and their international colleagues.  All of the individuals selected are given a personal invitation to attend the institute by the Director of the FBI.  Chief Adderley received his invitation from current FBI Director Mueller in February 2010.
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